NOTICE

Environmental Assessment Public Hearing

Proposed Highway 7 & Wooddale Ave. Interchange Construction, City of St., Louis Park
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TIME: Tuesday, January 6, 2009
Open House 6:00 PM — 8:00 PM

PLACE: St. Louis Park City Hall (Council Chambers)
5005 Minnetonka Boulevard, St. Louis Park, MN 55416

PURPOSE: The City of St. Louis Park, in cooperation with Mn/DOT, is working to complete plans
for a proposed grade separated interchange at the above location. More specifically, a bridge allowing
Wooddale Avenue to cross over Highway 7 would be constructed. Construction is anticipated to
commence as early as the spring or summer of 2009. An Environmental Assessment/State
Environmental Assessment Worksheet (EA/EAW) that assesses the impacts of this project will be
published and made available to the public on December 15, 2008. Copies of the EA/EAW are
available at St. Louis Park City Hall (5005 Minnetonka Boulevard) and the St. Louis Park Library
(3240 Library Lane). It is also available on the City’s website (www.stlouispark.org ).

This public hearing provides an opportunity for the public to view and comment on the Environmental
Assessment. City staff and the consultant staff will be available to provide specific information and
respond to your questions, concerns, and comments.

QUESTIONS: Please contact Scott Brink, City Engineer at (952) 924-2687 (sbrink@stlouispark.org),
if you have any questions about the meeting or the project in general.

COMMENTS: Comments on the EA/EAW will be received through Wednesday, January 14, 2009,
and may be directed to Wayne Norris, Mn/DOT Project Manager, at (651) 234-7724 or

Wayne.norris@dot.state.mn.us .




